
To whom it may concern I wanted to write about the importance of the passage of this bill. The alarming 
rate of missing and murdered indigenous women needs more resources allocated to it. I believe this 
violence is directly connected to resource extraction on indigenous lands with industries dominated by 
men inflicting violence upon indigenous populations in and around those areas. We must provide safety 
to the communities that we hav marginalized and put in harms way.  
Thank you,  
Melisa Mitchell 
3319 N Baldwin St Portland, OR 97217 
 


